
Officials of the Children's Medical Fund of New York, 
Long Island Cares, the Long Island Children's Museum, 
and the Nassau County Society for the Prevention of 
Cruelty to Animals gather after being awarded a check 
for $100,000 from the Marcum Workplace Challenge 
run/walk fundraiser. The organizations will share the 
money. More than 200 corporate teams from across LI 
participated this summer. The event has raised more 
than $1 million for charities since its inception in 2006.




